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The Honorable Mitch McConnell The Honorable Charles E. Schumer
Majority Leader Minority Leader
United States Senate United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510 Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senators McConnell and Schumer,

I am writing on behalf of the members of the Fraternal Order of Police to advise you of our
strong support for HR. 1865, the “Allow States and Victims to Fight Online Sex Trafficking
Act,” which includes language from S. 1693, the “Stop Enabling Sex Traffickers Act,” which the
FOP also supports.

This legislation will allow law enforcement to investigate and prosecute individuals and
businesses that advertise or facilitate sex trafficking more effectively. The bill will create a new
Federal offense prohibiting the use or operation of an instate facility, like a website, that
promotes or facilitates illegal prostitution.

The FOP is opposed to the two pending amendments because they may have the unintended
consequence of derailing this important legislation. Amendments to this bill will only continue to
deprive the survivors and victims of sex trafficking of getting justice.

On behalf of the more than 335,000 members of the Fraternal Order of Police, we urge you both
to pass this legislation without any amendments on the Senate floor. If we can be of any
additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me or my Senior Advisor, Jim Pasco, in
my Washington office.
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National President
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